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Mitchell, Bruce

From: Mitchell, Bruce
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2009 12:11 PM
To: 'Forney.Kathleen@epamail.epa.gov'; 'oquendo.ana@epa.gov'

Subject: Draft/Proposed Title V permit revision publication of the Public Notice notification: FP&L Martin
Power Plant - combined cycle combustion turbines Units 8A,B,C&D modification: 0850001-021-AV.

10/29/09

Good afternoon, Katy and Ana. Hope all's well with you. | apologize for not immediately notifying you upon
receipt of the proof of publication of the Public Notice for the above referenced facility and project, which is a
combined minor AC/AV revision project that also included a Draft/Proposed Title V permit revision protocol — the
issue of EPA Region 4 notification was being discussed in a staff meeting, this morning, when | realized that | had
not yet done this for this project — it's been a while since | have done one of these. Therefore, the project was
noticed on September 23, 2009. Please advise if there are any comments and/or issues with the project. Take
care.

Bruce Mitchell
850/413-9198

10/29/2009



